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Statement by Mrs G Pickering, Legal Attaché during the Interactive Debates on the Universal Periodic Review of Kyrgyzstan, 19 January 2015, 09h00 – 12h30

Thank you Mr. President,
Namibia welcomes the delegation of Kyrgyzstan to the 21st Session of the UPR and commends Kyrgyzstan on the establishment of the Human Rights Coordination Council in 2014, the National Council on Gender Issues in 2012 and the inclusion of significant human rights provisions in the 2010 Constitution. The advancement of the rights to freedom of expression and freedom of assembly, amongst others, signifies the commitment of Kyrgyzstan to the promotion and protection of the human rights of their people. 
Namibia recommends the following:  
1. That Kyrgyzstan takes all measures necessary to prevent violence against children in all its forms and to put mechanisms in place to protect especially girls who are more vulnerable to sexual violence.

2. That Kyrgyzstan takes the requisite measures to ensure full independence of the judiciary, which will have a meaningful contribution to their democracy and instill confidence with the people of Kyrgyzstan. 
3. Namibia further recommends that Kyrgyzstan increase the level of political participation and decision making of women and minority groups at Governmental level. 
We wish Kyrgyzstan all the best during their review. 
I thank you Mr. President   
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